
18 March 2020, Bath, UK

Here at Inspecs Group plc headquarters, we wanted to let you know that we are following the latest 
UK government guidance on how to help contain the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and 
are taking all necessary steps to ensure the health, safety and wellbeing of our staff, customers and 
suppliers.

We have implemented home working for employees and we are ensuring our systems and
processes can carry on as normal, as much as this is possible.  We recognize that there is a lot of 
uncertainty at the moment, and we are committed to working with our customers, brands and 
suppliers to minimize the impact on all of them.

Whilst we are having to adapt our working practices to deal with this ever-changing situation, please 
be assured that our ongoing values and goals remain the same - great eyewear, made by great
people. 

As you can imagine, we are keeping the situation under close review and any queries should be 
directed as follows:

CUSTOMER AND SUPPLIER ACCOUNTS

Please email or phone your usual account manager.  If you are unable to reach them,  please email:

operations@inspecs.com

BRANDS

Please email or phone your usual relationship manager.  If you are unable to reach them, please 
email:

product@inspecs.com

Thank you.
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